The Traffic Committee meeting was scheduled to meet at 7:30 p.m. in the Lower Level Conference Room at Troy City Hall on October 16, 2002. The meeting was not held because of the lack of a quorum.

Members present were: John Diefenbaker

Ted Halsey Robert Schultz

Members absent were: Eric Grinnell

Jan Hubbell Richard Kilmer Charles Solis

Also present: Dale Zygnowicz, 6370 Elmoor

David Hipp, 4815 Rambling

Geoff Hutchison, Kasco, 26075 Woodward, Huntington Woods

Robert Swickle, 5280 Hale

Keith & Karen Fillmore, 5292 Hale Christopher Mann, 4269 Wentworth Tim McGee, 3871 Woodman Drive Jim Schultz, 4771 Squirrel Hill Drive Fr. Ed Belczak, 4580 Adams Road Robert R. Luycky, 2452 Loch Creek Way

Joan Vogel, 2934 Timberwyck

Michael Tauscher, 2915 Orchard Trail Thomas Leone, 2906 Timberwyck Peter Daly, 2960 Timberwyck

and Lt. Robert Rossman, Troy Police Department

Lt. Robert Matlick, Troy Fire Department

John Abraham, Traffic Engineer C. Neall Schroeder, Civil Engineer